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December	1,	2016	
	

Note	to	File	
	
EA1415‐01	
Prairie	Creek	All	Season	Road,	Canadian	Zinc	Corp.	
	
To:	Parties		
	
Re:	 Parks	Canada	request	to	Canadian	Zinc	Corp.	to	clarify	management	of	grey	

and	brown	water	systems	within	Nahanni	National	Park	Reserve		
	
On	December	1,	2016,	the	Review	Board	received	a	letter	from	Parks	Canada	asking	Canadian	Zinc	
Corp.	(CanZinc)	to	clarify	water	management	strategies	at	camps	proposed	within	Nahanni	National	
Park	Reserve.		The	letter	is	attached.	
	
Answers	to	the	questions	in	the	letter	will	allow	for	a	clear	understanding	between	Parks	Canada,	
other	parties	to	EA1415‐01	and	the	Review	Board	on	how	grey	and	brown	water	will	be	managed	at	
proposed	camps	within	Nahanni	National	Park	Reserve.		The	Review	Board	asks	CanZinc	to	respond	to	
the	questions	in	Parks	Canada’s	December	1	letter	and	submit	them	to	the	Review	Board	for	the	public	
registry	for	the	benefit	of	all	parties.			
	
The	due	date	for	a	response	is	December	16,	2016.	
	
Review	Board	staff	contact	for	EA1415‐01	is	Chuck	Hubert,	A/Manager	of	EA,	867‐766‐7052,	
chubert@reviewboard.ca	or	Catherine	Fairbairn,	EA	Officer,	867‐766‐7054,	
cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca.				
	
Attachment:		December	1	letter	from	Parks	Canada	
	
	






